
COMMUNITY MEETING 2 SUMMARY
Over 100 community members gathered at the open space across from Elmer 
White Family Units from 3-8 pm on Tuesday, June 27th. The event was planned by 
Community Ambassadors Daycha Wade, Tina Thompson, and Tiffany White. Kids, 
families, seniors, and curious neighbors stopped by to visit one of the dozen ven-
dors, enjoy a free meal, play games, create street art, or share their vision for the 
future of Steubenville North. The purpose of the event was to roll out the resident 
needs assessment survey and hear more about the community’s vision for housing, 
neighborhood, and people elements of the Plan. The following is a summary of 
feedback that was shared with the planning team.
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What should new housing look and feel like?

16 Votes 9 Votes 11 Votes 0 Votes 1 Vote 3 Votes



What is your vision for the future of Steubenville North?

Houses Community Use/Services Park Street or Sidewalk FixApartments Stores


